Tina M Bertrand
Treasurer of Woodbury County
Property Tax
822 Douglas Street Suite 102
Sioux City, IA 51101
712-279-6495

Aug 3, 2023
RE: 8947 30 241 007

Dear Board of Supervisors,
Anthony Holmberg has requested a refund for a payment made on parcel 8947 30 241 007 (1711 W
Palmer Ave) in May of 2023. This property is being sold. There was a misunderstanding in the closing of

the sale as to who was to pay the property taxes. The closing company and the owner(s) both ended up
paying the property taxes.

Anthony is now requesting a refund of his payment of $495.70.

Would you please authorize me permission to issue this refund to him?

Thank you for your time.

Ty é\é—e~

Janet L Trimpe
Woodbury County Tax Deputy





